
 

 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 

In the Matter of Confluence Rivers Utility  ) 

Operating Company, Inc.’s Request for a  ) File No. WR-2020-0053 

Water Rate Increase     )  

          

 
RESPONSE TO ORDER DIRECTING RESPONSES  

FOR SCHEDULING ON-THE-RECORD PRESENTATION 

 

 COMES NOW Confluence Rivers Utility Operating Company, Inc., by and through the 

undersigned counsel, and states the following conflicts for the dates proposed by the 

Commission in its February 14, 2020 Order Directing Responses for an on-the-record- 

presentation in this case:  

 Conflicts 

• All day February 19th; 

• All Day February 20th; 

• Afternoon of February 24th starting at 1 p.m.; and 

• All day February 25th  

 WHEREFORE, Confluence Rivers Utility Operating Company, Inc., respectfully 

submits its response for the Commission’s information and consideration.   

 Respectfully submitted, 

  

BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND 

P.C. 

 

       By: /s/ Jennifer L. Hernandez_______ 

      Jennifer L. Hernandez #59814 

      Dean L. Cooper #36592 

      312 E. Capitol Avenue 

      P.O. Box 456 

      Jefferson City, MO  65102 

      Telephone: (573) 635-7166 

      Facsimile: (573) 635-0427 

      E-mail: jhernandez@brydonlaw.com  

mailto:jhernandez@brydonlaw.com


 

 

        dcooper@brydonlaw.com  

ATTORNEYS FOR CONFLUENCE RIVERS 

UTILITY OPERATING COMPANY, INC. 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been served by electronic mail to 

counsel on this 18th day of February, 2020: 

 

 

Missouri Public Service Commission  

Staff Counsel Department 

staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov  

whitney.payne@psc.mo.gov  

Missouri Office of the Public Counsel 

opcservice@opc.mo.gov  

john.clizer@opc.mo.gov  

lera.shemwell@opc.mo.gov  

  

  

  

 /s/ Jennifer L. Hernandez 
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